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Called to order 19:05.  Meeting by Zoom with 18 participants and 1 call in.
Auxiliarists standing watch at Station Charlevoix has been delayed as Station has been training its own personnel first.  Expect Aux watch stander training to occur soon.
Minutes of the September 7 Flotilla meeting accepted.
FN – Dave Montgomery – Finances unchanged in September.  Finance report accepted.
Our Flotilla has contributed more hours to assist the Coast Guard than any flotilla in our Division.  
Dianne Walker – PE – September classes had good attendance.  Upcoming October 12 class is Weather and Knots.   October 21 is GPS.  Thanks to all those who helped teaching these classes.  
Eight Flotilla members must complete Core Training by end of the year to avoid REYR.
FC Mike Harbin reviewed the list of underway hours.  Our Flotilla had just shy of 1000 hours.  Mike English led the way with 76.75 hours.  
Nomination deadline for Flotilla offices is October 19.  Kathy Fix, Dianne Walker and Mike English are on the Election Committee.  
FC Mike Harbin moved to take the motion to buy a new Carl Luhrs plaque off the table.  A motion to authorize $411 to buy a new plaque, if the old one is not found, was agreed to without objection.
We are looking at foundation funding to buy iPads for our Public Education classes ($2000 – 3000).  
Saturday October 16, 10am – noon at ASTC Smith Hall for those needing CGAux ID cards.  Applications will be completed and pictures taken.  Please bring tropical uniform tops or ODUs.  
Change of Watch will be virtual this year, same time as our usual November meeting.  
Meeting adjourned 20:19.

                                                         Respectfully Submitted, Tom Power



